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linkedin.com/in/gerryzack) is CEO of SCCE & HCCA in Eden Prairie, Minnesota, USA. Please
feel free to contact Gerry anytime to share your thoughts: +1 612.357.1544 (cell), +1
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Is it time for a break-up?

By Gerry Zack, CCEP, CFE, CIA

Inspiration for this month’s column came from a recent article written by Amber MacArthur, who spoke at
SCCE’s Compliance & Ethics Institute several years ago. I’ve followed Amber for years, often finding her writing
to be very interesting. She is well-known in the tech sector and is great at pointing out the good and the bad
about technology and other current trends and products.

In September, Amber wrote a piece for her email newsletter entitled, “Breaking up with skills you love.” What
she says is incredibly relevant for compliance and ethics professionals who are navigating a rapidly changing

profession and environment.[11

This document is only available to members. Please log in or become a member.

Become a Member Login

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s Terms of Use.

-1-


https://compliancecosmos.org/cep-magazine-december-2023
mailto:gerry.zack@corporatecompliance.org
https://twitter.com/gerry_zack?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/in/gerryzack/
https://compliancecosmos.org/it-time-break
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.corporatecompliance.org/Resources/IntheMedia/ComplianceEthicsProfessionalMagazine.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	CEP Magazine - December 2023
	Is it time for a break-up?
	This document is only available to members. Please log in or become a member.



